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Over the Easter weekend, all our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home received beautiful handmade cards from

Year 7 pupils at our local Highsted Grammar School.

Everyone loved getting their cards and seeing the pupils' lovely designs.

Thank you to everyone who made us a card, it was so lovely hearing from you!

 

 

 


